
September 20, 2024

Dear Students,

I would like to invite you to an informational session on September 24, 2024 at
6:00 PM in McEwen Hall, room 209. [Add to calendar]

In this meeting, we will share the historical context and the current status of the
financial plan to eliminate the structural deficit in five years as we are expected
to do so.

I look forward to seeing you.

Thanks,

Stephen H. Kolison, Jr., Ph. D.
President
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